
  

  

S. SRIDHAR 

Sridhar is a statured, well-regarded leader in the Pharmaceutical industry. He 
was the former Country President of Pfizer’s business operations in India since 
2015. Over the years, Sridhar has successfully led the Pfizer business through 
its various stages of business growth, innovation, advent of new therapies and 
patient impact. After a rewarding stint with Pfizer, Sridhar has decided to opt 
for an early retirement effective May 2023 to explore and experience advisory 
roles/ assignments and or board positions.  

Sridhar joined Pfizer in June 2008 and in his fifteen years of working in Pfizer 
has held multiple positions Viz CFO, Business unit head and Country President. 
Prior to this he spent about 13 years in Diageo India where his last role (May 
2008) was that of Finance Director.   

Sridhar is a Chartered Account (1993) and has unique experience spanning over 
30 years in both the business and finance area. Sridhar also had an opportunity 
to lead Organisation of Pharmaceutical Producers of India (OPPI), an 
association of Research based organisations in India as President and has also 
been the Chair of the Pharmaceutical committee of FICCI. 

Sridhar’s experience and expertise encompasses Business Growth Strategy & 
Execution, Mergers / Acquisitions, Joint Ventures / Partnerships, Business 
restructuring, Process re-engineering & cost management, Crisis management, 
Culture and people development. Sridhar is very passionate about his 
contributions to society and is invested in several initiatives both personally 
and professionally. 

Sridhar’s personal leadership stand reads as “I am a purpose driven leader, 
making Difficult – Easy, Complex – Simple and Near Impossible – Possible”.  His 
purpose in life is “Add Value” to everyone and everything around him through 
business partnerships, people development and living a healthy life. 
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